
DATE: June 26, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: 2023-2024 Annual English Learners Master Plan and DELAC Report

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer
_____________________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Info only: It is recommended that the Board review the English Learners Master Plan and DELAC Report 
and take this information into consideration for future policy discussions.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

This year, the District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) has been actively advising the 
district on enhancing English Learner Programs and Services. The committee has dedicated itself to 
meeting five times to not only undergo training but also to provide valuable input on improving programs 
and services for English Learners. The committee members' suggestions have been truly beneficial, and 
this information aims to consolidate and present their input to the School Board. Furthermore, during the 
2023-2024 school year, revisions have been made to support the 2024-2025 EL master plan, which will 
bolster the TTUSD English Learner program and services as part of the Federal Monitoring Review.
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